Aug. 23,1965

Sister Maria Ilma, St. Mary's Mission, Omak, Wash.

Dear Sister Ilma:

It is good to learn that some more local history is beingpreserved about our Northwest, and especially the Indian-Christian relationships.

I am enclosing my check for a copy of Blackrobes etc., which I understand will be published in November.

If the advance orders are acknowledged, I would be interested in a note being made of your publisher.

At some future date there is to be a graduate student study of effects of Christian movements among various Northwest Tribes and I understand some of the students may be in the Colville area since that will be one of the regions covered in the study. I have talked to the head of an anthropological department working up this study, which will include the Yakimas, some tribes on the Coast, some in Oregon etc., and when I am again contacted, shall give them your name and you may be hearing from them as the project developes.

Best wishes on your approaching publication.

Sincerely

Click helander